

September 9, 2021 Meeting Minutes 4-5pm

Zoom Meeting - https://zoom.us/j/95640237687?pwd=aXNTN0c2QUJ6WGpaQ3h3Y215WmFxUT09

Meeting ID: 956 4023 7687 Password: 497466

TIME	TOPIC	DISCUSSION	OWNER
4:00pm	SETTLE IN	Introductions	Lauren Reed
	ATTENDANCE	Lisa Anderson, Suzy Cline, Nancy Dow, Malia Rogers, David McGreaham, Kimberly Johnson, David Freedman, Tim Hudson, Christina Eickenroth, Lauren Reed	
4:05pm	ANNOUNCEMENTS/ GENERAL UPDATES	There will be another volunteer training for the Michigan State Police – Angel Program on October 13 in Gaylord. Please contact Suzy Cline at excbser@charter.net if you are interested in becoming an Angel and would like more information.	Suzy Cline
		 We had a resource table and sold Color for Hope posters at the Red Dresser's Barn Market event on September 10 and 11. We also assisted with parking for the event; we will be receiving at least \$500 for helping with this. The proceeds will go towards purchasing additional Naloxone Safety Kits for our community. 	Lauren Reed

 We have Naloxone Safety Kits available to donate to local organizations that would like to mount one to the wall in their facility. If you know of an organization that would be interested in receiving a kit, please have them contact Lauren Reed at gtcdrugfreecoalition@gmail.com,

Medication Lockboxes & DeTerra Bags

 Through a liquor tax grant through NMRE, we have medication lockboxes and Deterra bags (an at-home safe medication disposal pouch) available to handout. If you, or anyone you know, are interested in either of these, please contact Lauren Reed at gtcdrugfreecoalition@gmail.com.

Interlochen Book Club Series & Panel Discussion

- The Interlochen Public Library is hosting LONG ROAD TO RECOVERY, a book discussion series about recovery from addiction featuring a different book each session with a group discussion in the Interlochen Public Library Community Room. The dates of the remaining sessions are:
 - Thursday, September 16th 5-7pm (Panel Discussion)
 - o Thursday, October 21st 5-7pm
- Books are free to the community but copies are limited so stop by the library soon to register and get your copy.
 Registration is not required to attend the discussions. Refreshments and childcare will be provided.

Healthier Drinking Culture

 Attached is the Preliminary Engagement Summary Report Lauren Reed

Nancy Dow

Lauren Reed

 Chief O'Brien and Jean Derenzy, from the DDA, will be presenting at our October coalition meeting to educate us on the work that they have already done, their plans for the future, and to gain feedback from our members.

Michigan Liquor Control Commission Semi-Annual Hearing

- The MLCC's semi-annual hearing is Wednesday, September 22 at 11:00 a.m.
- You can participate via conference call or in person at Constitution Hall in Lansing.
 Below is the conference line information as well as the address. See the link below for more details about the hearing.
- Physical location: Lansing Office of the Commission, located at 525 W. Allegan Street, Lansing, MI 48933
- Members of the public who plan to attend and participate in the hearing via the teleconference call may do so by dialing the number below at the time of the meeting.
 - Toll-free teleconference phone number: 888-204-5984
 When prompted, enter the following passcode: 3198088

https://www.michigan.gov/lara/0,4601,7-154-89334 10570 67570-566396--,00.html

Narcan Training

 Lisa will be doing Narcan training for the Sherriff's Department and the Grand Traverse County Jail staff in December

Munson

 All of the Munson facilities are now able to give Narcan at discharge. Munson Healthcare approved Christina's position, so she will be able to work more broadly on regional SUD efforts. Lisa Anderson

Lisa Anderson

Christina Eickenroth

	T
 Families Against Narcotics (FAN) FAN received a grant from NMRE to hire a coordinator; the part time position is 19 hours per week. If you are interested in applying, please call Lisa Anderson at (231) 883-6747. 	Lisa Anderson
 Substance Free Coalition of Northwest Michigan (SFCNM) The SFCNM Core Team met this morning and discussed ways to reach the Target Group #2 (students and parents). A liquor tax grant was submitted to NMRE requesting funds to continue the Know Dangers campaign. This will go to the SUD Board on 9/13/21; if they approve it will go to the NMRE Board for final approval. If received, funding would begin on 10/1/21. 	Lauren Reed
 We are in the beginning stages of planning a student PhotoVoice project at Kingsley High School this fall. PhotoVoice projects focus on a specific issue (in our case it will be SUD) and aim to bring lasting change to participants, empowering them to inform others, and to be actively involved in decisions that affect their own lives and their community. Participants in a PhotoVoice project represent their point of view or opinion through photography. We have collaborated with Brian Wibby, from MSU Extension, and Alan Newton, a local photographer, to begin planning this project. 	Lauren Reed

4:35pm	BYLAWS	An anonymous survey question to approve the bylaw amendments will be emailed to members that meet the voting criteria (attend 5 out of 10 coalition meetings annually).	
4:40pm	HARM REDUCTION	Pam was unable to attend so we will reschedule her presentation for a future coalition meeting	Pam Lynch
4:40pm	ADJOURNMENT	Next meetings: October 14, November 11, January 13 **NO MEETING IN DECEMBER**	Lauren Reed